Dear TCA Family and Friends,
TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our August 12, 2019 meeting:
Board Officers for this Year
Each August, TCA’s newly-elected Board Directors become official voting members, the outgoing Board Directors are celebrated, and new Board Officers are elected.  At this month’s meeting, we welcomed Dr. Terence Andre and Mr. Tim Hannan to the Board to start their three-year terms. We also said farewell and gave hearty thanks to Dr. Bill Jennings and Mrs. Becky VanVleet for their years of service to the Board.  
The newly-elected Board Officers are:
Mr. Rob Moulton – Chair
Ms. Peggy Littleton – Vice Chair
Mr. Rich Bennett – Secretary
Mrs. Teri Goin – Treasurer  
TCA Strategic Plan
The Board approved TCA’s Strategic Plan, which was recently reviewed and updated at the annual Summer Board Retreat. This plan guides future Board and Administration goals and decisions, consistent with TCA’s Mission, Vision, and Core Values.  The approved Strategic Plan can be found here.  
Advancement Report
Jerome Simpson, TCA’s Advancement Officer, presented TCA’s annual Advancement and Stewardship Report regarding community donations. When your family gives as you are able, your ongoing support is what helps enable our school to attract, hire, and retain the dedicated staff and teachers who are critically important to TCA. We are grateful for the generosity of our TCA parents and grandparents! 
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com
We look forward to seeing everyone back at school this week.
Rich Bennett
Board Secretary
TCA Mission Statement
The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.
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